
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 20, 2022 
 
Dear Neighbors: 
 
I hope you enjoyed the holidays. 
 
I am pleased to advise that this month’s meeting will be held on Thursday, October 27, 
2022, at 7:30 p.m. at Village Hall.  As always, we welcome your attendance and participation 
in making Woodsburgh a great place to live. This month’s meeting will consist of our regularly 
scheduled general village business and commissioner reports. 
 
As many of you have noticed, several of our Village roads are in need of repair. I would like to 
update our residents on the status of our plan to upgrade the roads through a program with 
“National Grid” and “PSEG”. This program will provide the Village with newly paved roads 
following their upgrades and will be done in phases. 
 
The current phase is underway, and we expect the following roads to be repaved over the next 
few months before year end. We will keep you informed as we receive updates.  
 
      -Meadow Drive from Broadway to Keene Lane 
      -Porter Place from Meadow Drive to the Corner or Manor and Porter Place 
      -Manor Lane From Porter to Keene Lane 
      -Keene Lane to Ivy Hill Road 
 
The Village will also be working with “United Paving” to repave the following roads that will 
commence Tuesday, October 25th and will be completed by Friday, October 28th. As you can 
appreciate, this is an involved process that will necessitate some temporary road closures while 
the work is performed. We will give you enough notice to have your cars moved if necessary to 
minimize any inconvenience.  
  
        -Birch Lane From Pone Lane to Keene Lane 
        -Keene Lane from Birch Lane to Wood Lane 
        -Wood Lane from Keene Lane to Broadway 
        -Willow Road from Lawn Place to Keene Lane 
        -Noye Lane at the intersection of Ivy Hill Road 
        -Channel Road from Willow Road to Ivy Hill Road 
 
 
 



 
At this time of year, we also need your assistance in reminding your gardener to keep the roads 
free of fallen leaves and fall debris.  All leaves and such, accumulated along your property, should 
be gathered, and removed rather than piled up or blown onto the Village streets. We sincerely 
appreciate your cooperation in this matter as it will assist in us properly sweeping the streets and 
making sure the village is ready for the upcoming winter months.  
  
As always, please feel free to reach out with any thoughts or suggestions you may have. 
  
 
Regards,  
 
 
 
Mayor 
Jake Harman 
 
  
  
 


